GREAT BASIN COLLEGE

Report of the Faculty Senate Assessment Committee

The committee convened by Interactive Video and began the review of last year’s formal class
assessments. This review will take until April 30™. We now have an instruction sheet that will
help current and future committee members to complete the scoring rubric speedily.

At the VPAA’s request, the committee is reviewing the proposed Institutional Assessment Plan
on behalf of the faculty and will report to faculty senate on our final recommendations in
wording after our next meeting.



